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I feel very vulnerable as a homeowner in Oregon who has relied on (and paid for all 

costs of) a domestic well for over 30 years. 

We have no other option for water and we're careful with usage. 

I feel like the lawmakers in Oregon (particularly those from larger urban areas) are 

pitted against the rural citizens of our state. 

I don't think a majority of Oregon voters understand the challenges & extra effort it 

takes to live in a rural setting;  so it's just a matter of time before they start coming 

after domestic well owners. 

This bill looks like a stuffed up, muddled "foot in the door"; so I'm opposing it & asking 

others in my position to become more informed & aware of what the state is doing in 

Salem. 


